
WELCOME 2024-25 RESIDENTS 
My name is Savannah Williams (she/her), and I am your Resident Assistant (RA). 

I originally come from Colorado but have lived in Minnesota for seven years with my grandmother, 
mother, and labradoodle. I love listening to music, gaming, traveling, and reading poetry! In the 

2024-2025 academic year, I will be a senior STEM Education major with a concentration in 
Mathematics. Yet, this will be my second year at Hamline University as I originally came from 

Normandale Community College, where I received my Associate of Arts in Liberal Education degree. 
Since being at Hamline, in addition to being your Resident Assistant, I also work at the on-campus 

Starbucks. 

Cis upcoming academic year will be my rst year as a Resident Assistant, and I am ecstatic to share 
this adventure with you all. As you transition from home to Hamline, let me advise you on some 

things! I always love to tell others to make their dorm t who they are and make it cozy! 

How to connect with me at any time 

swilliams26@hamline.edu 

_.babymocha._ 

As someone who has lived in only a single dorm throughout my dorm life, I encourage you to get 
involved with the on-campus events and opportunities to be involved in the community! Cat’s 
how I became who I am today and met incredible people during my rst year at Hamline. I look 

forward to being your RA and helping make your experience here at Hamline incredible! 

Once again, if you have any uestions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me! 
I will respond as soon as possible to ensure you get your answer uickly. 

Sincerely, 
RA Savannah 




